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Local Nonprofits In Conversation

Join fellow nonprofit leaders with Connecticut Community Foundation for small group listening
sessions bringing together local nonprofit leaders to share insights, challenges, and opportunities
impacting our community. Space is limited for these candid conversations, where your experiences,
ideas, and insights can help guide how we support your incredible work in our community.

We know this is a time when many nonprofits are facing tough challenges, while many continue to
celebrate successes great and small. Let’s come together to listen, learn, and strengthen the
connections that help our community thrive. Your voice matters—we hope to see you there!

Join us July 30, 2025 from 1:00 - 2:30 pm at the Foundation offices: 43 Field Street,
Waterbury.

Validated parking is available in the ramp garage accessed from Field Street.

REGISTER TODAY


https://conncf.org/listeningsessionjuly30/?fb-edit=1

